
 

 

Mpho Foundation is proud to announce the deployment of the website created by MECS 

Technology as a community outreach donation, this comes after most community members 

were struggling to reach the programs on how they can volunteers, seek assistance and 

availability of jobs. 

‘The website was developed over a period of 03 months with incremental development as a 

support and maintenance services, MECS Technology has donated over 5110 hours towards the 

Foundation and we are really honored for such a donation’ said the Chairperson. 

This drive will take Mpho Foundation be recognised by local and international funders, to be 

able to reach a target of 3500 beneficiaries in this financial year-end 2021/22. 

To go to our website click here www.themphofoundation.org.za, for further enquiries contact 

Constance on 011 568 0639. 
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